PO Box 369 9078325461
Nenana, AK 99760 FAX: 9078321077

Nenana native Village
PO Box 369

Nenana, AK 99760
February 20, 2013

Legislators of Alaska
Juneau, Alaska

Dear Alaska State Legislators:

Nenana Native Council is in total support of the expand the Totchaket Highway, this a
great opportunity for the community of Nenana and surrounding areas to have a better
access for gathering firewood, and hunting, trapping and aquaculture use. It has been a
top subject for years. The Nenana Tribal Council voted by unanimous decision to support
this project. If you have any further question please contact at the above number.

Sincerely,

1st Chief Nenana
Donald Charlie

KYSRN S

ANVSENAN ‘\R,\Z\



